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11th November 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent and Carers 
                              
 
National Anti-bullying week – Week Beginning 14th November 
 
It is National Anti-Bullying week, starting on 14th November and this year the theme is ‘Reach Out.’ To 
launch this important week, all children and schools involved are being encouraged to wear bright, odd socks 
on the 14th November to give an opportunity to encourage people to express themselves and celebrate their 
individuality and what makes us all unique. We would like to invite all children to wear bright, odd socks on 
the 14th November to help us to launch this week in a fun and exciting way. (The rest of the school uniform 
will remain the same).  The children will also learn about the anti-bullying messages and will be involved in 
specific lessons and activities based around this theme. 
 
Thank you for your support with this important National initiative. I look forward to seeing all the colourful 
socks! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

A. Condon 
 
Mr Condon 
PSHE Lead 
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